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June 10, 1982
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Reference: Docket 99900401/82-01

Letter from U. Potapovs to
M. Etheridge, received May 25, 1982

Dear Mr. Potapovs:

C-E Pouer Systems Group's response to the referenced letter of May 21, 1982 is
as follows:

Request for additional information:

"Specifically, describe the action you have taken or plan to take to assure
that no similar condition exists."

Response:

The Plant Components section of Plant Engineering Department (E-PE-PCE) is
conducting a review of specifications, selected at random, to determine if the
condition specified in the Notice of Nonconformance, for the subject inspection,
exists for other specifications within this section.

This activity will be complete by July 15, 1982.

If you have any questions relative to this response, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.

' h
M. R. Etheridge
Vice-president
Power Systems Group
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